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Reception New
Parents

Dear Parent/Carer,

We are delighted that your child will be joining us in
September and are very much looking forward to welcoming
you to our school family.

Together, we will make sure the experience is both a happy
CONTACT US and exciting one for your child.

Jessop Primary School

Lowden Road We look forward to meeting you all soon!
Herne Hill
London SE24 oBJ

admin@jessop.lambeth.sch.uk

Jessop
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